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Subject: SUITABILITY OF MODELS FOR IKATA SITE PROBABILISTIC RISK ASSESSMENT

Dear Chairman Stetkar:

Thank you for the letter dated November 1, 2014 on this subject.

It is my understanding that the industry will submit a letter to the NRRC addressing some of the points

made in your letter. lf so, the industry's letter will also be posted on the NRRC website.

I also understand that the industry has made certain decisions aimed at improving the PRA activities.

The Technical Advisory Committee wlll be briefed on these matters at the January 2015 meeting."-hrp
George Apostolakis


